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The Brazilian Viewpoint to the Future of Aviation and
Environment
Abstract

This paper presents the Brazilian viewpoint on the future of aviation
and environment. It takes into consideration the technological
improvements achieved in the past and new CAEP proposed standards
on aircraft noise and also discusses the challenge and difficult work
ahead that the aviation sector will face in the coming years.

The position of developing countries will be emphasized, in particular
their needs to guarantee a substantial increase in aviation activities that
are essential to support social and economic growth. How to continue
reducing the impact of aircraft noise is a key issue to these countries.
However, any proposed solution must assure their rights to trade goods
and services flying in and out of different regions of the world.

Finally, this paper addresses essential aspects to deal with aircraft
noise considering a broader scope – the source and the listener - and
involving an ICAO framework on the Balanced Approach as well as
issues related to the CAEP Working Group Programs, which can help
to foresee different ways to make aviation more environmentally
friendly.
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